
ECO-ACTION FOR THE WEEK 
April 30, 2021 – Actions for Our Own Dear Planet 

 
Transportation contributes about 14% of greenhouse gases. Aim at zero-emissions 

in the vehicles industry:  

 

• Pray that legislators and car manufacturers take action to reduce greenhouse 

gases. 

 

• Contact your legislators at the national and state level and ask them to provide 
clean, affordable and more accessible mass transit and also to expand electric 
vehicle charging infrastructure. These would create jobs for displaced fossil fuel 
workers. 

 

• Consider buying (or renting) an electric or hybrid car if you must replace your 

current one. 

 

• Minimize your car’s pollution:  

—Reduce mileage by shopping locally, combining trips, sharing rides,       

    walking or biking.  

—Do not idle.  

—Keep your tires properly inflated.  

—Change air filters regularly.  

—Use synthetic motor oil.  

—Do not exceed 65 mph — additional speed requires additional fuel. 

 
Click here to download this eco-action as a PDF document. 

 


